
June 28
th

 UE Sideliners meeting minutes 

meeting conducted via email… 

  

Attendees (emailed):  Tammy Taylor, Alicia Abbadessa, Andrea Palmeri, Maria Beach, Christie 

Havel, Jon Shea, Kendra Ryerson, Paul Mollo, Maggie Waibel 

  

Treasurer Report:  

May 1, 2018 account balance $9135.83, Deposits in may $0. Expenses: 5/31/18 Marc Randall 

(tumbler decals) $250.00 . May 31, 2018 account balance $9135.83 (check for Marc Randall 

not yet cashed).     Approx. Balance moving forward for 2018-19 season should be 

around $6585.83, once scholarship checks are cashed. 

  

Apparel Sale – Items are being finalized and webstore should be out within next couple of 

weeks.  Hope is to have orders done and ready for first week of season.  Once we have the 

webstore up and running we will email out to all of the soccer families including modified 

players. 

  

Car Wash – It doesn’t look like this fundraiser will work out this year, timing wise for any of the 

board members.  We will revisit for next season. 

  

Penalty Kick Fundraiser –Jon & Kendra will discuss date options.  Forms are updated and 

ready to use. 

  

Tumblers for Membership Incentive – We will try and find a date to get together and put 

decals on them. 

  

Program- Business Sponsorship Letters –Letters were mailed 6/21/18, have already received a 

few responses for ads.  

  

Packets for handout in August at parent meetings- we will try and get a group put together 

packets for hand out on August 18th to parents 

  

Team Parents:  Need to start locking in team parents for this season and volunteer parents to 

help with events.   Need a chair to make sure this is done.   Andrea suggested that maybe the 

coaches reach out to parents to fill this spot.  They should have a distribution list of all players 

on their respective teams, and perhaps emphasize how important it is to the team to have a 

good team parent - for communication and to provide support for the team. We can discuss 

with Jon & Kendra at the July meeting.  Would be nice to have team parent attend meetings. 

  

 Scholarship checks were handed out at Senior Night Award Ceremonies 

Amount given out this year was  $2300.00  



  

Homecoming parade date: September 29
th

, 2018  11:00 AM Start time 

Theme:  “Let the Good Times Roar”  Need to find a chair for organizing this event. 

Banners will be ordered before homecoming via Vista Print for each team that can be used for 

years to come. 

  

Bottle Drive:  Christie has submitted the Use of District Building forms to the Athletic office for 

bottle drive and 59 minute fundraiser to follow.  Both will be held on Saturday, August 18
th

.  

  

New Business:     Need team parent for Boys & Girls Varsity to put out a list for the teams 

pasta dinner schedules for the season. 

  

Next Meeting date:    Tuesday, July 17
th

 , 7:30 @ Kristofor’s 

                                                       

 Motion to Adjourn 

 


